Jeanann Dawson

From: Nick Holcomb

Sent: Friday, May 14, 2021 12:19 PM
To: Jeanann Dawson

Subject: 318 S Isabella St. Coats

Hey Jeanann,

| did a zoning permit on 4-7-21 for Kimberly Herndon'’s storage building. She is now wanting electrical to this same storage building.
| have spoken with her and am good with her proceeding with the electrical permit for this same storage building.
If you can use this email to proceed that would be great, if not, then | can send you a new zoning permit.

Thanks,
-Nick Holcomb

Nick Holcomb

Town Manager
25 E Main St. Coats, NC
Office: 910-591-4135




